
 

MIG - Mac Interest Group Meeting of 24th April  

 
Meeting notes by Clive Dyson  
 
We had 19 people present for the meeting via Zoom and were pleased to welcome 5 
from Nelson and 2 from the Sounds. The meeting started with a humorous video 
called Pass the Salt which was a spoof on social distancing, we then watched a video 
on how it was made.  
We then had a session on how to fill in forms and sign them online using Preview. This 
was followed by a session on making a grid drawing sheets for kids to draw and colour 
in.  
The whole group was divided into four separate groups as we used the Zoom Breakout 
rooms feature. This ena-bled members to discuss amongst themselves a couple of 
questions that were asked. They then reported back to everyone what the groups 
thought. Our question and answer session then followed.  
The next meeting will be a zoom meeting and will be on 22nd May. 

 


